Welcome to the 2022 St. Peter's School Reunion

Check-in for Lodging Reservations at the Bear Mountain Inn

• Upon arrival at Bear Mountain, Grads and guests should check-in at the main Bear Mountain Inn building.

Friday evening

- Some Grads and guests plan to arrive on Friday. Informal gatherings are being planned. The Guest Lounge at the Overlook Lodge will be available.
- The staff of the Bear Mountain Inn has said we may bring personal beverages into the lounge and asked that if we did so, we should clean up after festivities.

Saturday Campus Tour

- Rodney Nelson '64 has arranged for self-tours of the St. Peter's School campus on Saturday, May 14th.
- Grads and guests should arrive at what was known as the Bishop Gilbert Field House. The building is now a community center.
- Driving time from Bear Mountain to the campus is about 20 30 minutes.
- The staff of Society Hill, formally the SPS campus, has made a meeting room available at the Field House. The management of the property is delighted that SPS Grads and their guests will tour the grounds and have been gracious and wonderfully helpful with our plans!
- Since the tours are self-tours and not guided tours, Grads and guests may arrive anytime from 10:00 am until 5:00 pm. Tours will end at 5:00 pm.
- Complimentary water and snacks will be available in the meeting room for Grads and guests.
- A table in the meeting room will be provided so that Grads may place memorabilia such Yearbooks, Dragnets, photos, etc. for other Grads and guests to examine. Rodney will collect the memorabilia when he closes the room at 5:00 pm and returns to the Bear Mountain Inn Overlook Lodge. Memorabilia left in the Field House can be re-claimed from Rodney at the Banquet.